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3/12/2022 00:27 Impaired Driver Deputies were dispatched to the 21000 

block of Northwest Parkway to investigate a 

possible impaired driver. As a result of the 

investigation, Dustin E. Sarver, age 40 of 

Marysville was arrested for operating a 

vehicle while under the influence. She was 

transported to the Tri County Regional Jail 

and a report was taken, #22-0225. 

3/12/2022 08:06 Stolen Vehicle A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

17000 block of Navin Road to investigate 

the theft of a 2016 Dodge Charger, along 

with multiple tools that were inside the 

vehicle.  A report was taken, #22-0226. 

3/12/2022 09:25 Theft A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 16000 block of Boundary Road to 

investigate the possible theft of a television 

and a speaker.  No report was taken.   

3/12/2022 12:14 Property Damage Crash A deputy was sent to the parking lot of a 

business in the 7000 block of State Route 

161 to investigate a property damage crash 

involving a 2018 Honda CR-V that was 

stuck by an unknown vehicle that left the 

scene.  No report was taken. 

3/12/2022 15:29 Property Damage Crash A deputy was dispatched to the parking lot 

of a business in the 7000 block of State 

Route 161 to investigate a property damage 

crash involving a 2014 Ford F-150 that 

struck a 2016 Acura MDX.  No report was 

taken. 

3/12/2022 17:58 Mental Health Deputies were sent to a residence in the 

22000 block of Middleburg Plain City Road 

for a person experiencing a mental health 

crisis.  No report was taken. 
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